
 

 

4th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Meet the Tutor Evening – Thursday 10th October 2024 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we enter the final few weeks of the Autumn Term, I would like to 
invite you to the Year 7 ‘Meet the Tutor’ Evening which will be hosted on Thursday 10th October 
2024. This will provide you with an opportunity to meet your son/daughter’s form tutor, to discuss how 
they have settled into Halewood Academy and identify and areas where they may need additional 
support. These conversations will help support your child in reaching their full potential here at 
Halewood Academy.  
 
The event will be held at Halewood Academy from 3.30 pm until 6.30 pm. Please can you confirm your 
attendance by Monday 7th October 2024. We look forward to working with you to help support your 
child throughout this important time.   
 
With the students now established members of Halewood Academy, we hope that they will continue to 
flourish and become even more involved in our school community. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Dixon 
Progress Leader Year 7 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Reply Slip 

 
Deadline for Return – Monday 7th October 2024 
 
Name of Child: ______________________________________________    Form: _________________ 
 
*I will/will not be attending the Year 7 ‘Meet the tutors’ Evening on Thursday 10th October 2024  
(*Please delete as applicable) 
 
Signed ____________________________     Parent/carer 
 
Contact Number ____________________________________________ 
 

Please return to Form Tutors 

Thank you. 


